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May 20, 2016 
 

 

 
Filming in Parksville – May 25 
 
Chesapeake Shores Production Inc will be working in Parksville on Wednesday, May 25, as outlined here. We 
appreciate the public’s patience as we accommodate their requests. 
 
Church Road 
The public should expect intermittent delays starting at 9 am for filming at St Anne’s Church (300 block Church 
Road) and then again for a short period of time while filming on Church Road, generally expected to be 
between 11.30 am and 1 pm.  
 
Chesapeake Shores will provide notice to the neighbourhood with details about the film work, dates and 
contact numbers. Signage will be posted in advance on May 23 at the traffic circle at Humphrey and Church 
Roads as well as on the Island Highway near Wright Road. The film company will provide certified traffic 
personnel at the traffic circle while they are on location. 
 
Community Park 
Chesapeake Shores will be filming on the labyrinth at Arbutus Point for most of the day on May 25. The beach 
road will be closed from the washroom building (or food truck pads) from early morning until dusk or earlier if 
finished. Alternate parking is available in the large open parking lot behind the curling rink and near the sports 
field as well as adjacent to the curling rink. 
 
Please note, accessible parking will be available and the waterfront walkway for foot traffic will be open as 
usual. 
 

### 
 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 250 954-3073 
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